
HB 1141 

House Industry, Business, and Labor 

I am in support of HB 1141 

Chairman Warrey and Committee Members, I am in support of closing the 
loophole that allows public entities to give taxpayer dollars to private 
organizations to circumvent he prohibition on public entities using public 
resources. I support efforts to reduce taxpayer-funded campaigning and 
taxpayer-funded lobbying. I strongly urge a Do Pass on HB 1141. 

 

Thank You, Gordon Greenstein 
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